
From: Tim Moss <moss6021@yahoo.com> on 06/12/2008 11:20:06 AM 

Subject: Regulation AA 

Jun 12, 2008 

Federal Reserve Board Email comments 

Dear  Email comments, 

It is up to you. Will you allow the Credit Card institutions to 
continue to gouge the consumer, and write THEIR OWN rules? Or will you 
help "WE the PEOPLE" of this country? WE need YOUR help to 
keep the Credit Card companies from "picking our bones clean" 
Please help us.... 

. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Tim Moss 
1400 Midland Blvd 
Royal Oak, MI 48073-2892 


